
April 27- May 1  
 

 
 

Reading Math Science  Social Studies  

Day 1 ELA WK 6 Day1 
Go to 
MyBackPack 
Login into Study 
Island 
Complete:Parts of 
Speech 
RDG WK 6 Day 
1 
Go to 
MyBackPack 
Login into Study 
Island 
Complete: 
Summarizing 
Texts 
 

Learning Goal: I can 
solve word problems 
involving 
multiplication of a 
fraction by a whole 
number. I can use 
visual fraction models 
and equations to 
represent the problem. 
4.NF.4 Quiz 1: 
Multiply Fractions by 
Whole Numbers 
 

Science: 
Login into 
StudyIsland.com and 
complete daily 
assignment 

SS WK 6  
Day 1-5  
Go to MyBackPack 
Login into Study Island 
Complete: 
War of 1812 and Westward 
Expansion 
 

Day 2 ELA WK 6 Day 
2 
Go to 
MyBackPack 
Login into Study 
Island 
Complete: 
Conjunctions 
RDG WK 6  Day 
2 
Go to 
MyBackPack 
Login into Study 
Island 
Complete: 
Text Structure 

Learning Goal: I can 
solve word problems 
involving 
multiplication of a 
fraction by a whole 
number. I can use 
visual fraction models 
and equations to 
represent the problem. 

Science: 
Login into Quiziz.com 
and complete daily 
assignment 

SS WK 6  
Day 1-5  
Go to MyBackPack 
Login into Study Island 
Complete: 
War of 1812 and Westward 
Expansion 

Day 3 ELA WK 6  Day 
3 
Go to 
MyBackPack 
Login into Study 
Island 
Complete: 
Fragments and 
Run-ons 
RDG  WK 6 Day 
3 
Go to 
MyBackPack 

Learning Goal: I can 
solve word problems 
involving 
multiplication of a 
fraction by a whole 
number. I can use 
visual fraction models 
and equations to 
represent the problem. 
4.NF.4 Quiz 2: 
Multiply Fractions by 
Whole Numbers 

Science: 
Login into Quiziz.com 
and complete daily 
assignment 

SS WK 6  
Day 1-5  
Go to MyBackPack 
Login into Study Island 
Complete: 
War of 1812 and Westward 
Expansion 



Login into Study 
Island 
Complete: 
Main Idea and 
Details 

Day 4 ELA WK 6 Day 
4 
Go to 
MyBackPack 
Login into Study 
Island 
Complete: 
Adjectives 
RDG WK 6 Day 
4 
Go to 
MyBackPack 
Login into Study 
Island 
Complete: 
Precise Language 
& Sensory Details 

Learning Goal: I can 
solve word problems 
involving 
multiplication of a 
fraction by a whole 
number. I can use 
visual fraction models 
and equations to 
represent the problem. 
4.NF.4 Quiz 3: 
Multiply Fractions by 
Whole Numbers 

Science: 
Login into 
StudyIsland.com and 
complete daily 
assignment 

SS WK 6  
Day 1-5  
Go to MyBackPack 
Login into Study Island 
Complete: 
War of 1812 and Westward 
Expansion 

Day 5 ELA WK 6 Day 
5 
Go to 
MyBackPack 
Login into Study 
Island 
Complete: 
Punctuation 
RDG WK 6 Day 
5 
Go to 
MyBackPack 
Login into Study 
Island 
Complete: 
Graphic features 

Learning Goal: I can 
solve word problems 
involving 
multiplication of a 
fraction by a whole 
number. I can use 
visual fraction models 
and equations to 
represent the problem. 

Science: 
Login into 
StudyIsland.com and 
complete daily 
assignment 

SS WK 6  
Day 1-5  
Go to MyBackPack 
Login into Study Island 
Complete: 
War of 1812 and Westward 
Expansion 

 


